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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

DMCI Power Corporation - Request for Provisional Authority - (Re-sending)
1 message

Rey Martiniano H. Centeno <rhcenteno@dmcipower.com> Wed, Aug 17, 2022 at 10:26 PM
To: "mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph" <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, R4B CENRO Quezon <cenroquezon@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: "Loides C. Castro" <lccastro@dmcipower.com>, Francis Allan Rubio <francealain2001@gmail.com>, "Amapola M.
Bulusan" <ambulusan@dmcipower.com>, "Eunice J. Cajayon" <ejcajayon@dmcipower.com>

Dear Sir/Ma’am,

 

Good afternoon!

 

We respectfully send herewith the DMCI Power Corporation’s (DPC)  letter to RED Claudio re: DPC’s request for a
Provisional Authority to conduct site development works for its Interconnection Facilities (Transmission Line ROW,
Switchyard and Access to Switchyard) pending the issuance of its Special Land Use Permit (SLUP). The Interconnection
Facilities is contingent to the operation of its Coal-Fired Power Plant in Brgy. Bato-Bato, Narra, Palawan.

 

Please Click this Link: https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1LtUULQNlLiZh-Cwn_6Wt07lrAfWwhcGC?usp=sharing

 

Thank you very much and we would highly appreciate if you could acknowledge this email and its attachment.

 

Best regards,

BhoyC

 

Rey Martiniano H. Centeno

DMCI Power Corporation

Project Development
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